
 
 

DEMOCRACY DAY SAUSAGE SIZZLE 
SATURDAY 21st MAY 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Rowville Primary School will be hosting a Sausage Sizzle Fundraiser on Election Day outside the polling booth (our gym) 
as a key fundraiser for our architect designed sensory playground. 
 
Saturday 21st May 2022 from 9:00am-4:00pm 
 
We require at least 3 people on each time slot from 10am until 3pm. 
 
If you are able to assist, please email catherine.ford2@education.vic.gov.au with your preferred timeslot or fill in the form 
below and return to school by Friday 13th May. 
 
If you are unable to donate your time, you could donate a slab of soft drink, bottled water, napkins or bottles of sauce and 
leave them at the office.  
 
Otherwise, we hope you will support our efforts and buy a democracy sausage when you visit the Election Polling Booth at 
Rowville Primary School on Saturday 21st May. 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Democracy Day Sausage Sizzle– Saturday 21st May 2022 
Yes! I/We (Name/s)__________________________________________ can help at the Democracy Day Sausage Sizzle  
 
Mobile Number:_________________________ 
 
Child’s Name ___________________________ Grade _______________________ 
 
 
I am available to assist at the following times to cook the barbeque, serve customers and assist with pack up or clean up: 
 
 9am – 10am – Set Up 
 10am – 11am 
 11am – 12pm 
 12pm – 1pm 
 1pm – 2pm 
 2pm – 3pm 
 3pm – 4pm – Pack Up 
 
**Please feel free to tick more than one timeslot if you are available. 
 
 
Thank you for helping us to enhance our playground for our students. 
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